Dear Charles Darwin children, mums, dads and carers                                     19 June 2020
I have had so much brilliant feedback from you about the class Zoom meetings; we are all delighted that you all enjoyed these so much and teachers and TAs loved them too with a number of them becoming quite emotional about seeing you! We will definitely do these again in a couple of weeks time so if you were someone who wasn’t so keen to join in or to speak this time there will be another opportunity.
Next week we will welcome back a phased return for those children in Y6, Rec and then Y1 whose parents have already told us this is their wish.  These parents will receive another email later today confirming all details. If you have been in communication with me confirming your child’s return, and do not get another email by 1pm today please email me immediately.
DO NOT SEND YOUR CHILD TO SCHOOL IF THIS HAS NOT ALREADY BEEN AGREED! 
We continue to take in the children of key workers and some others every day. In order to make sure this continues to run smoothly whilst we are also teaching our other year groups we are introducing a booking system for this. Those who have used this system so far will receive information about this today. If you have not yet used this system and believe you fit the criteria, please contact me directly.  
Have a great weekend, stay safe and on behalf of all school staff please allow me once again to thank you all for your support.

Adam Croft 
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